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Sunday 3rd March 2024 

Third Sunday of Lent 

 

 
 

News for this week. 
 
 
 
 

Lent Groups 
 

These will be running during Lent as follows: 
 

Wed morning (after 9.30 am Mass) in the Chapel  
( March 13th, March 27th) 

 
Wed Evening @ 8pm in the Choir Vestry  

(March 6th, March 20th) 
 

The book we will be using is Encounters by Rachel Treweek. 
Copies are available from Amazon.co.uk in kindle or paperback and from 

Eden.co.uk in paperback  
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Twickenham 
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Lent Appeal in aid of Spear. 
Spear is one of our nominated charities so do please support them as much 

as you are able.   
Poster and fliers are available at the back of Church or contact Rebecca 

Wallice on 07801 481203 or rebecca.e.a.wallis@gmail.com 
 

Memorial Service for Clementina (Tina) Tejuoso (RIP) 
Friday 1st March 11.00 am followed by refreshments in the hall 

 
This was a wonderful celebration of Tina’s life and was well attended 

by family and friends.   
 

Please continue to pray for her family who will be travelling back to 
Nigeria to hold further celebrations with their extended family. 
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Day of Reflection 

Sunday 3rd March 
 
Marie Curie are holding their fourth annual Day 

of Reflection this March. It's a special moment to remember everyone who 
died during the pandemic. 
We're encouraging everyone to take part in a minute's silence and to share 
the name of who you’re remembering on the day. 
There are some booklets at the back of church with more information and 
there will be some yellow petals for you to write the name of loved ones you 
wish to remember on Sunday 3rd. 
You are welcome to pin the petals on the noticeboard at the back of church. 
 

 

Mothering Sunday 10th March 
Please invite friends and family to the service and if you are able to help 

make posies on Sat 9th March 10am to 12pm please speak to Sue 
Swanepoel. 

We will be having a continental breakfast in the hall 
after the service and would appreciate offers of help to 

collect supplies and set up and serve the breakfast. 

 
Lunch Club Advance Notice 

Chef Stefan has kindly agreed to do Lunch Club on 6th March 
 

He will be assisted by a volunteer ex-student. We are still hoping to get some 
support from Richmond Catering College and are working with them to put 
a package in place. We will look at doing a monthly Wednesday Lunch (dates 
might vary depending on Stefan’s availability) and possibly do some other 
events with guest speakers and light refreshments. Volunteers, comments 
and suggestions would be most welcome. 
Please do invite friends to come along. There is a sign-up sheet at the back 
of church.   
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Kneelers 

The Kneeler kits are due to arrive on Thursday 14th March and we will 
be setting some dates to start this project soon.   

If you are interested in helping with this project please speak to 
Jessamy. 

 
Rugby Parking Sat 9th March 

Volunteers needed as usual so please speak with Roy if you are able to 
help.  The more people who can help the easier it is on the team. 

 

 
Regular Weekly Services 

Sundays 10.00 am – Sung Mass 
Wednesday 9.30 am Said Mass   (6th March 11.30 am) 

 

 
For Children 

Sun 10th March  10am Mass   Mothering Sunday (with posies) 
Sun 17th March  10 am Mass  with Sunday School. 
 
Generally the first Sunday of the month will have a Child Friendly 
sermon and the third Sunday there will be Sunday School 
 

 
 
 

Parish Contacts 
 

Fr Kevin Bell: 020 8892 1322 vicar@allhallowstwick.org 

 
 

Office : 020 8241 2345   sue.hoad@allhallowstwick.org.uk 
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